HATBORO ROTARY CLUB

June 6, 2014
TO HATBORO ROTARIANS:

RE: Hatboro Rotary Performing Arts Pavilion
Dear Members:

The first meeting of the new committee for the Hatboro Rotary Performing Arts Pavilion
will be on Thursday, July 10, 2014 from 5:00-6:00 p.m. at my office at 76 Byberry Avenue,
Hatboro, PA. If you want to be on the commiitee, please contact me ahead of time and at the
same time, advise whether you will be present at the first meeting, or suggest other dates and
times that are more convenient for you.

If you do not want to be on the committee but would like to come to the meetings, please
respond to me accordingly.

/V ery truly yours,

Robert M. John
Chairman, Hatboro Rotary
Performing Arts Pavilion
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